B. Chow

3090-20 / DV 6A 19

From: HARMONY DYCK

Sent: Friday, November 01, 2019 8:09 AM
To: Planning and Development Services
Subject: 4696 Montrose Drive

We have no issue with the variance being applied for by our neighbours. We wish them all the best in this process and
hope that they are successful in their application.

Welcome to the neighbourhood!
Harmony Dyck

4680 Montrose Drive





